Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - Jack & the Beanstalk 3" January 2018

For information our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes have kindly been invited to
Sunninghill School in Dorchester to see Jack & the Beanstalk pantomime this Friday 5%
January. Reception children will go by minibus and staff from the school will walk the other
children to Sunninghill and back again to St Mary’s. There is no payment required for this
trip or additional written consent as this is included in the annual permissions slip that you
returned.

This is just an hour’s performance in the afternoon so children will have their lunch at St
Mary’s as usual.

Drop off and pick up times at St Mary’s are as usual as it is only during the afternoon period
and pick up will be as usual from St Mary'’s.

We think the children will really enjoy this trip.

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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